
 

 

The Carolina Postdoctoral Program 

fOR Faculty Diversity 
 

As part of a continuing commitment to building a culturally diverse intellectual 

community and advancing scholars from different backgrounds in higher education, The 

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill (UNCCH) Carolina Postdoctoral Program for 

Faculty Diversity (CPPFD) is pleased to offer postdoctoral research appointments for a 

period of two years. The purpose of CPPFD is to develop scholars who can contribute to 

the diversity of the campus community for possible tenure track appointments at the 

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill and other research universities. Applicants 

who will have completed their doctoral degree no later than July 1, 2023 and no earlier 

than July 1, 2018 are eligible to apply.  Postdoctoral scholars will be engaged full-time in 

research and may elect to teach only one course per fiscal year.   

 

Fields:  Applications for study in any discipline represented at UNCCH are welcome.   

 

Stipend:  The minimum stipend will be $50,000 per calendar year.  Funds are available 

for research expenses, including travel.   

 

Eligibility:  Applicants who will have completed their doctoral degree no later than July 1, 

2023 and no earlier than July 1, 2018 are eligible to apply.  Preference will be given to 

individuals who are lawfully eligible to work in the United States. The primary criterion 

for selection is evidence of scholarship potentially competitive for tenure track 

appointments at UNCCH and other research universities.  
 

To Apply:  Interested applicants should apply online at http://research.unc.edu/carolina-

postdocs/applicants/. Directions for the electronic submission are provided at the 

application site. For additional information, please visit the program website at 

http://research.unc.edu/carolina-postdocs/index.htm.  Questions may be directed to the 

program coordinator, Jennifer Pruitt jennifer_pruitt@unc.edu in the Office of 

Postdoctoral Affairs.   

 

Deadline: The application deadline is 5:00PM EST on November 15, 2022 

(Recommendation letters are due no later than November 22, 2022). 
The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill is an equal opportunity and affirmative action employer.   

 

The Carolina Postdoctoral program is a proud member of the National Partnership for 

Faculty Diversity. This partnership supports programs at the ten-campus UC system and  

three UC-affiliated national laboratories, University of Michigan, University of Colorado 

Boulder, The California Alliance, University of Maryland, Carnegie Mellon University, 

University of Minnesota, New York University, the University of North Carolina at 

Charlotte and University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill to offer postdoctoral research 

fellowships, faculty mentoring, professional development and academic networking 

opportunities.  https://ppfp.ucop.edu/info/about-ppfp/partnerships.html 

http://research.unc.edu/carolina-postdocs/applicants/
http://research.unc.edu/carolina-postdocs/applicants/
http://research.unc.edu/carolina-postdocs/index.htm
mailto:jennifer_pruitt@unc.edu
https://ppfp.ucop.edu/info/about-ppfp/partnerships.html

